UICR Resolution 2017

The delegates of the 2017 General Assembly meeting of the UICR on the 19th of May in Zolder, Belgium, decided that harmonizing of sings and markings in the transport sector would make life for professional drivers much easier. They and their employers would benefit from.

- Less stress for the driver, since it is clear which is the next task.
- Efficiency boost, as the driver doesn't waste time looking and/or driving around.
- Increase in safety, as the driver can following clear signage.

A uniform system of signs in the form of pictograms is especially important at weighing stations, custom checkpoints, loading and unloading stations. The delegates confirm with their signature, that they will support UICR's efforts for the harmonization of signs.